
 

 

 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL/CANCELLATION  
 
 

Date: 22 March 2023 

To: Interested Service Providers 

Contact: SPC Procurement – procurement@spc.int  
  

Subject: Cancellation of RFP Notice  

RFP Name: Consultancy- Biosecurity Legislation, Regulation, and Policy Review in Pacific ACP 
Countries 

 

 
 

The Pacific Community (SPC) hereby gives notice that the Request for Proposals that was advertised as described 
below has been withdrawn and cancelled. 
 

DESCRIPTION: Consultancy- Biosecurity Legislation, Regulation, and Policy 
Review in Pacific ACP Countries  

RFP NO: RFP 22-4280 
DATE ISSUED/ADVERTISED: 31/08/2022 
CLOSING DATE: 17/10/2022 
REASON FOR CANCELLATION:  It has been noted that another organisation is already working with 
some of the countries mentioned in RFP 22-4280 for the Biosecurity Legislation Review. As a result, 
this RFP is being withdrawn to revise the Terms of Reference in consultation with the other 
organisation to include only those countries that are not covered by the other organisation.   

 
 
All hard copies of proposals received prior to the issuance of this notice shall be returned unopened to the bidder.  
 
The Secretariat would like to thank all the bidders who had shown their interest in this RFP and invite you to regularly 
consult the calls for tenders on our website: https://www.spc.int/procurement 
 
 
For further information, please contact SPC Procurement office on email: procurement@spc.int  

 
 
Date of Withdrawal/Cancellation Notice: 22/03/2023 
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